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Carrie A. Ward
SENIOR COUNSEL

December 24, 2014

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Marlene Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12™ Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: KMBZ(AM), Kansas City, Missouri (Fac. Id. No. 6382)
File Number: BP-20140729ACZ

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter, served in triplicate, is written in response to the letter of December 5, 2014
from Son Nguyen, Supervisory Engineer, Audio Division of the Media Bureau, requesting a
formal response or an amendment by Entercom License, LLC (“Entercom™) to pending
application file number BP-20140729ACZ (the “Application”) for facilities changes for AM
broadcast station KMBZ, Kansas City, MO (Fac. Id. No. 6382).

As noted in that letter, the Application proposes facilities which will reduce radiation
contributing to the RSS calculations for Mexican station XENR (Nueva Rosita, COA) and
Mexican notification XENVA?2 (Ojinaga, CHH). However, the letter notes that the present and
long established licensed nighttime operation of KMBZ has been objected to and that therefore
the present RSS contributions by KMBZ to the two Mexican facilities cannot be used as
controlling ceilings for a modified facility.

However, Entercom has been advised by the Commission’s International Bureau (“IB”)
that the Mexican objection to the KMBZ 1982 change list notification is unfounded. The IB
advises that Mexico was advised of this invalid objection by letter from the IB. This information
was provided by the IB staff to the Audio Division staff by e-mail on December 16, 2014.

As a result, Entercom requests that the Commission grant the Application because there
is precedent for this action. For example, the Commission granted construction permit BP-
20080415AAS for KMVP, Phoenix, AZ (Fac. Id. No. 1326) under essentially identical
circumstances as this Application.
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If any further information is desired in connection with this matter, please feel free to
contact the undersigned. Kindly date stamp the enclosed copy of this letter acknowledging its
receipt by your office and return it to me in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope.

Sincerely,

Carrie Ward

gez Son Nguyen, Supervisory Engineer, Audio Division, Media Bureau (via email)
Joe Szczesny, Processing Engineer, Audio Division, Media Bureau( via email)
Thomas S. Gorton, Hatfield and Dawson
Benjamin Dawson, Hatfield and Dawson



